
Dear Tina Carlson: 
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite you to participate in 
Proje 4L- Istanbul Contemporary Art Museum’s inagural 
exhibition. 
 
The title is yet to be determined, but the exhibition will 
pivot around the issues of public and private spaces as it 
applies to Istanbul; 
 
The artists in the exhibition are Eric Grongrich, (on a 
fellowship from the Berlin Senate), Hüseyin Alptekin, Gülsün 
Karamustafa, Aydan Murtezaoglu, Bülent Sangar and Halil 
Altindere. There will also be a number of video based works 
one of which includes a conversation by Hans Ulrich Obrist.  
 
The exhibition will open to the public on September 21, a 
day before the 7th Istanbul Biennial. The exhibition also 
presents a great opportunity for the institution and the 
artist as it will also incorporate the Biennial’s public. 
There will be a catalogue and related programming. 
 
We would like you to participate with the following 
photographs that you had executed in Ankara and shown in 
Malmo: 
the close-up of a carpet  
the  view of the living-room 
the series of six photos with white curtains is each about 
50x35 cm  
the series with 5 tiny photos is each about 25x18 cm  
the single photo 50x35 cm, ceiling and part of red curtain  
 
I would be very pleased if you would be able to seek on your 
own end support for the transportation of the works and 
travel. Due to the current economic crisis and the costs 
associated with the construction and refurbishment of the 
museum we are readically short of funds. 
 
I hope very much to be working with you on this project. 
Catalogue and exhibition details will follow. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
Vasif Kortun 
Director  
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